Fremont Lake Association

Discussion Meeting on Legal Issues  7/24/19    9:30AM Barkow Law Office
Attending; Bruce Haveman, Dirk Schippers, Eric Hanson, Norm Knorr & Ben Barkow. 
The purpose of this meeting was an initial meeting to discuss legal issues that included; Fireworks, Lake Level, By-Laws, Association Status, & Committee Liability.  
Fireworks  - The objective is to determine how the FLA can more effectively participate in keeping this tradition going into the future.  The donations by the TWP & City will provide the funding foundation.  Dirk shared with us the Spring Lake funding program that his father has assisted with the establishment of a 501-C-3 to enable corporate solicitation.  We also discussed the value of establishing a LLC.
Lake Level – We’ve been considering investigating the process to change the spring lake level adjustment from April 15 to May 1.  This will address the water damage to the shore during the Spring Run-Off.    
BY-LAWS – The By-Laws should be reviewed to ensure they address our current purpose & organization structure. 
Association Status - We discovered that many non-profits, including FLA, have not filed the paperwork to maintain their non-profit status for a few years due to a filing change made by State.  
Committee Liability – It’s not clear in our current documents if Committee Members have liability protection against any legal action.   
Follow-up – The 3 FLA Committee Members & Ben Barkow agreed to providing information for the next session.  Ben will also develop a cost estimate to complete these items. 
Norm Knorr  7/24/19
